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Alexander  Teplyakov,  Design  Institutes  Liaison Specialist at KROHNE 

Engineering (Germany): 

“For our company participation in NEFTEGAZ is a good tradition that we plan to 

develop and support. Every year we make meticulous preparations for the event. The 

purpose of our participation is to show equipment and familiarize trade visitors with our  

company’s new products. Of course, it is also important for us to hold meetings and 

talks with existing clients and partners. (…) It is worth noting that there are a lot more 

visitors at our stand compared to last year. Next year we plan to participate in 

NEFTEGAZ 2019.” 


